
Walgett
RSL CLUB

If you are a financial member of the Walgett 
RSL Memorial Club, reside in the Walgett Shire 
and are the parent or legal guardian of a child 
in year six entering into high school next year, 

you are eligible to apply for a scholarship.

The exam will be held at Walgett RSL Club on
Friday 7th November 2025.

There must be at least three student applications for the scholarship to proceed.

Application forms can be downloaded from the 
website or collected from the club. Applications close 

on Friday 31st October 2025 at 5pm.

For further information or submit an application contact;
David Hutchinson - Mobile: 0419 223 629

Email: thedat@bigpond.com or Walgett RSL Club - Phone: 6828 1183


